
TEMECULA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  General Manager/Board of Directors 

 

FROM: Erica Russo, Director of Community Services 

 

DATE: September 10, 2024  

 

SUBJECT: Approve Sponsorship Agreement with Temecula Valley Astronomers for Use of 

City Facilities  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mike Wooten, Community Services Manager   

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Directors approve a sponsorship agreement with 

Temecula Valley Astronomers for use of City facilities valued at $720 for the total term of the 

agreement. 

 

BACKGROUND:  The Community Services Department is committed to providing 

high quality events, classes, programs and activities for Temecula citizens and visitors.  This also 

includes working closely with our Nonprofit community who offer other services and benefits for 

our residents.  Temecula Valley Astronomers bring added value to our community by offering a 

unique subject and specialty that City staff and programs cannot offer. In addition to Temecula 

Valley Astronomers hosting monthly meetings, they will also host a yearly seminar, event and/or 

activity, open to the public, to showcase their area of expertise.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  Adequate funds have been budgeted as part of the Fiscal Year 2024-

2025 Annual Operating Budget.  Funds for future fiscal years will be requested as part of the 

normal annual budget process.  

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Agreement  

     

  

    

 

  


